
P.F.T.A. Newsletter 

Your New Committee 

At the first AGM to be held in April, Amanda Vickers was re-elected as Chair.  Sophie Hogan 
became Vice Chair, Jo Nuttall - Treasurer, Joanne Fowler -Secretary. Philippa Simpson came 
on to the committee. There were three resignations. The rest of the committee remains 
the same as last year. 

July 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, please find herewith the latest PTFA newsletter. 

Fundraising 

Since Christmas we have raised money,  with your help,  as follows:-  

Easyfundraising                 £38.13 

February Disco          £260.01 

Easter Competition         £41.00 

Bag2School in March         £48.00 

Second hand school uniform sale       £46.50 

Bingo and Year 6 Bake Off Night on 18th May   £290.92 

Recent Purchases  

 

 

 

 

 

We have bought two 
sets of netball bibs for the netball teams.  Both teams pictured here as they are just 

about to play match against a local school. 

We have reached our total for the outdoor play equipment and are now applying for a grant. 



Recent Fund-raising Events 

The Deeping Carnival stall  

and Summer Raffle  

raised £368.31 

Thank you to all our raffle prize donors and everyone who 
bought a ticket. 

Bag2School Clothing collection - Friday 6th July. 

Thank you for your support, there were a lot of 
bags dropped off. More details of how much we 
raised to follow. 

Future Events 

Pre-Loved School Uniform Sale on playground after 
school on Thursday 12th July 

 

Sports Day Friday 13th July 9.30am  
 

The PTFA will be selling refreshments and second hand 
school uniform at Sport's Day so please bring some 

change with you. 

End of Term Disco Thursday 19th July  

The final Disco of the year.  As usual the Year 6 Leavers will 
meet before their disco for hot dogs and burgers. 

Foundation stage and KS1—6pm to 7pm 

KS2 7:15pm to 8:15pm 

Thank you for reading . If you ever want to get involved with any of the fundraising events or have any ideas you would 

like to share, please feel free to contact any of the committee members.  We can usually be found on the playground 

during school drop off and pick up times. Alternatively ring Amanda Vickers (Chair) on 07946 797378  or email 

williamhildyardptfa@gmail.com Did you know, because you have a child or children at our school you automatically 

become a member of our PFTA? Next meeting is on Tuesday 25th September 2018 at 7pm in the school hall. All welcome.  


